
‭Clarendon County Water and Sewer Department‬
‭Clarendon County Administration Building‬

‭411 Sunset Drive‬
‭Manning, South Carolina 29102‬

‭Phone:  803-433-3255      Fax: 803- 433-2652‬

‭REPEAL OF BOIL WATER ADVISORY‬
‭TO‬

‭THE RESIDENTS OF JEFF DRIVE (NEAR HWY 260)‬

‭October 26, 2023‬

‭Clarendon County Water and Sewer Department advises the residents of Jeff Drive (near HWY‬
‭260), located in Clarendon County, that they no longer need to boil their water prior to drinking‬
‭or cooking. Bacteriological samples were collected from the drinking water system serving the‬

‭community. The results of this sampling indicated that the system is now safe to use for drinking‬
‭and cooking purposes.‬

‭If you have any questions concerning this repeal of the‬‭Notice, you may call‬‭the utility at (803)‬
‭433-3255.‬

‭Operator: Jay Kates, Water Systems, Inc.‬

‭System Representative: Hunter Denny‬


